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                                  Notes from the President… 
 

                 Happy New Year Burlington Shag Club!  I am excited to start a new year  

                 as your President. What is it about a new year that gives us that “fresh  

                 start” feeling? Once the last of the Christmas decorations have been 

stored away, we’re ready to shake, rattle, and roll for another year. And I know y’all 

will!  
 

January might be a cold month but we have plenty of activities to keep us warm. 

First up is shagging for Breast Cancer Awareness during halftime at the Lady 

Tarheel's basketball game at Carmichael Arena in Chapel Hill on January 7th. 

Contact Lucy DuVall (336-697-8833) by January 3rd for details if you would like to 

shag at this event. The SOS Winter Workshop at North Myrtle Beach is January 12-

14. Darlene and I are looking forward to representing our club at the first ACSC 

meeting of the year. Please note our club’s January business meeting is scheduled 

a week earlier than usual on Friday January 12th 7pm in Country Club Lanes' 

birthday party room. Winding up the month of January is our membership renewal 

“Re-Up Party” on Friday shag night January 26th in the Showtime Lounge. Plan to 

come to the Re-Up party dressed in your favorite sport team attire and enjoy a BBQ 

dinner courtesy of Robin Valenzuela and family. A table will be set up at the re-up 

party to turn in your membership application form and membership dues. 

Membership application forms will be available at the re-up party or a copy can be 

printed from this newsletter or the Burlington Shag Club website. Membership forms 

are also available in the Showtime lounge on any Friday Shag Night. Those that 

wish to join in advance can turn in membership applications and dues to Tammy 

McDole who is the 2018 Membership Chair or mail your completed form and money 

to our club’s post office box (address is on last page of this newsletter). The 2018 

Membership dues are $25 in January and $30 after Jan 31st.  Please support the 

Burlington Shag club by renewing your membership and encourage others that 

enjoy our shag events to join as well. The membership dues help pay for our Friday 

Shag Night DJs. What better way to warm up your winter than by coming out to 

Friday Shag Nights to enjoy beach music, shag dancing and wonderful fellowship.  
 

February is a busy month for our club as we will hold our 25th Charity Benefit Dance 

on Saturday February 10th  at the Burlington Ramada Inn. This BSC charity event  

started in 1993 originally in October and evolved into an annual Valentine 

fundraiser dinner dance for a local community charity. This year’s Valentine Dance 

will raise money for Alamance County Meals on Wheels and the Hospice & 

Palliative Care Center of Alamance-Caswell. The dance will feature 2017 CBMA 

beach music band of the year, Band of Oz. Contact Cindy Swiggett, Valentine 

Event Chair, if you would like to help with this award winning event.  Get your 

tickets from Cindy Swiggett, Janice McSherry (336-675-8102), or Darlene Oakley 

on Friday Shag Nights. See the Valentine flyer in this newsletter for more details.  

WFMY Channel 2 will promote this event  early morning February 7th. Tune in to 

see some of our club members shag on TV.  
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                                                           Notes from the President (continued) 

 

A big thank you to Tammy McDole who created and published our “Shag Rag” newsletter for the past two years. 

Tammy will be very busy as our club Secretary and Membership Chairperson in 2018 so she has turned the 

reigns over to Darlene Oakley to be our new Newsletter Editor. Let’s all support Tammy and Darlene in their new 

roles. I encourage everyone to participate in our club committees and events. To view a list of our 2018 

committees, events, and chairpersons, visit our web site. Thanks to those who have already accepted committee 

and event chair, and other club responsibilities. If any of the listed activities interest you, please contact the 

chairperson and offer your participation. Let me know if you would like to chair a committee or event.  
 

In closing, I would like to remember those we lost in 2017. Last year at this time, one of our Friday Shag Night 

regulars Russ Riley and our bigger than life fellow member and friend Keith McDole passed away. We miss them 

dearly. Please keep their families and loved ones in your prayers. Let’s also shower those on the Sunshine list 

with our thoughts and prayers.  
 

Happy New Year and Let’s Dance,  

Jack Oakley, President 

Board Of Directors 

Janice McSherry 
336-227-8722 

janice.mcsherry@icloud.com 

Rick Burnham 
336-686-3122 
rburnham1@triad.rr.com  

Dianne Neese 
336-228-7203 

dianne.neese@alamance-nc.com 

Rick Turner 
336-584-3451  
eturner003@triad.rr.com 

 
 

 

             Board of Directors Meeting 
 

The BSC Board of Directors met at Country 

Club Lanes on December 4, 2017. The 

newly elected officers for 2018 Tammy 

McDole, secretary; Dianne Neese and Rick 

Turner, BOD, met with us. The club budget 

for 2018 was reviewed. This will be 

presented to attending club members at our 

January meeting. The next BOD meeting 

will be January 4, 2018 

 

                                             Lucy DuVall 
 

January business 

meeting will be held on 

January 12th 

 at 7:00pm, Country Club 

Lanes Birthday Room.  

Please come and check 

out just how our club 

‘ticks’! 

 

                      January 2018 DJs 
January 5:    Rick Burnham 
January 12:  John Williford 
January 19:  Butch Metcalf 
January 26:  REUP PARTY Chigger Woods 

      February 2018 DJs 
February 2:    Randy Sherrill  
February 9:    Steve Carter 
February 16:  Rick Turner 
February 23:  Mike Harding 
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Burlington Shag Club 
2017 Hall of Fame 

Amy Lynn Crawford 

 



January Birthdays 
 

Robin Bridges        1/2 

Roy Childress             1/7 

Dawn Lewis        1/11 

Rena Davis        1/12 

Joan Kimbro        1/13 

Judy Smith        1/13 

Gail  Paschall        1/14 

Danny Shelton        1/14 

Linda Collie               1/17 

Joanne Pate        1/20 

Andrea Loy        1/21 

Pam McHone             1/21 

Kenny Warren        1/21 

Louise Flanigan        1/23 

C.B. Kimbro        1/23 

Robin Valenzuela       1/24 

Lisa Warren        1/24 

Chigger Woods         1/24 

Amy Crawford        1/31 

Tony Valenzuela        1/31 

  

  

Through the National FastDance Association, our club 

dance activities are properly and legally licensed by: 
 

 

SUNSHINE NEWS 

 

• Louise Flanigan had shoulder surgery.  

• Larry Jordan requested prayer for Gail 

that has had surgery after a fall.  

• Derrick Goins grandson suffered second 

degree burns. 

• Sharon Russ was in a very bad car 

accident had to have 13 stitches in her 

shin and had very bad bruising. 

 

     Please remember these folks in your    

     thoughts and prayers. 

February Birthdays   

Tommy Fuller      2/4 
Mike Gumala      2/4 
David Holmes       2/7 
Wes Turner      2/7 
Phyllis McCubbins   2/9 
Ron Wilkerson      2/11 
Kent Bradsher      2/12 
Gary Crawford      2/14 
Jan Burwell      2/15 
Hal Williams      2/15 
Ron Jeffries      2/16 
Lee Neese      2/17 
Linda Thompson      2/19 
Elaine Mills      2/21 
Jim West      2/23 
Brant Massey      2/24 
Teresa Davis      2/25 
Lee Myers      2/28 

2018 
January  
January 11 -14 MidWinter 
 
April  
April 20-29 Spring Safari 
 
July  
July 13-15 Summer Workshop 
Hosted by ENO Beach Shag 
Club at the Sheraton 
Imperial Hotel Durham, NC  
 
July 17-22 Junior SOS 
 
September  
September 14-23  
Fall Migration 
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